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I strongly oppose this policy. Oregon farmers & ranchers already abide by state 

regulations; increasing the bureaucratic oversight of their small business will cause 

many two leave the state amid those already leaving for greener pastures I strongly 

believe this legislature can do better! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

L. Hafer. 


